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Meeting Minutes, March 30th, 2011 
 
Bangladesh Association, Houston 
Bangladesh-American Center 
Started: 7:45pm 
Board members present: Arun Roy, Shah Haleem, Shapnik khan, S.M Azad,  Nahida Naser 
Yasmin,S.M.Haleem,Maleque Chowdhury, Syed Monowar Reshad 
 
Shapnik Khan brought a motion to thank Shah Haleem for his dynamic efforts to take the lead 
on Independence Day event. Syed Monoraw Reshad 2nd the motion. Also Board gives special 
Thanks to Malek Chowdhury for his leadership on the Sports event that day. 
 
Maleque Chowdhury suggested that next time we should maintain the proper stage time so 
people can enjoy the prime artist performance more.  
 
Bod discussed: focus on building a volunteer list and program related subcommittee which will 
help the Association in long run 
 
Arun Roy thanked the entire Board specially Shah Haleem for coordinating the event. 
 
Nahida Naser Yasmin and Reshard introduced a draft plane for the upcoming Bangla 
Paatshala.Reshad explained; there will be three weeks of class each month. April 9th all the 
teachers and volunteer will be asked to come for a meeting at BAC.Arun Roy suggested that 
Reshard should create a system that Bangla pathsalla can perform for a long time without any 
interference from anyone. Shah haleem wanted to be the School more fun for the students. 
Board agreed that Reshad will be coordinating the school. 
 
There will be a media campaign for the Bangla School 
 
S.M Azad presents his Monthly statement to the Board .As of today BAH has $7031 in the 
account. 
 
An email will be sent out for the upcoming Bangla Drama participation. The last date to 
participate this event will be April 9th. 
 
Maleque chowdhury will coordinate a sports event every month 
 
Board of Directors agreed to change few dates from the monthly colander. Cricket tournament 
will be held on April 16th along with a Meena Bazaar. An outdoor Art exhibition will be held on 
BAC, April 24th.Board decided to an open meeting with the General member’s presents. May 1st 
will be the set date for that meeting. 
 
 
Wednesday the April 6th will be a conference call among the Board of Directors. 
 


